Larry Hogan, Govemor MARYLAND DEPARTMENT Pete K. Rahn, Secretary
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STATE HIGHWAY

ADMINISTRATION

MEMORANDUM |
FROM: DIRECTOR JASON A. RIDGWAY, P.E. ,
SUBJECT: 2017 CATEGORY CODE BOOK
DATE: JUNE 15, 2017
RESPONSE

REQUESTED BY: N/A

PURPOSE OF MEMORANDUM

The new 2017 Category Code book dated June 5, 2017, has been posted on the Maryland Department of
Transportation State Highway Administration (MDOT SHA) website. All projects that use the 2017
Standards Specifications for Construction and Materials must use the 2017 Category Codes.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Edward C. Johnson, MDOT SHA Office of Highway
Development Transportation Engineer I11, at 410-545-8893, or via email at ejohnson@sha.state.md.us.
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